
From: John Shively <jtshively@att.net> 
Sent: Friday, February 10, 2017 5:13 PM 
To: Sen. Kevin Meyer 
Subject: SB 5  
  

Dear Sen. Meyer, 

Thank you for introducing SB 5.  I strongly endorse its passage.  I think having legislators 

operating their own political action committee  distorts the election process and serves to 

increase any mistrust citizens may have in our political system. 

  

John Shively 

8906 Arlene St.. #28 

Anchorage, AK 99502  
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